
(To Dr. A. J. Jex-Blake, England } 
' 

(handwriting} Gd. Hotel de la Ville, Milan. 
April 1st (1909) 

Dear Jex-Blake. 

On May 20th I hope to be in Boston! I sail about the middle 
of next month. Hiy leave is for the annus meclie :m-so I dont return itmtil the 
end of June. I ai-n sure you will have a very pleasant dinner - I hope Curzon 
will come. Do express rrry regrets . I saw· Malpighi & I!Iorgagni at Padua the 
other day - Wonderful Aula - over the door way Ichabod. Ichabod - in large 
letters - I could see them. 

Yours sincerely 

wrn Osler 
t;[ 

~ Congratulations on your elect ion. w. o. 


